BUNNY BUNCH DAYCARE & PRE-K NEWSLETTER



DECEMBER 2022

Notes From The Director...

November was a fun month for the children at Bunny Bunch! We had a lot of fun preparing for Thanksgiving and they all loved having their Thanksgiving lunch!

Thank you to everyone who donated to our annual food drive! We truly appreciate everyone's contributions!!

All of the classrooms will be having a Christmas party on Thursday, December 22nd! We will be playing games, making fun crafts, reading Christmas stories, singing Christmas songs, and doing so many fun holiday activities! We will have sign up sheets outside of each classroom closer to for a special snack. We will also be having our Holiday Book Exchange during our party! Make sure to follow us on Facebook to see pictures of all the fun! (3)

We hope everyone has a safe, healthy, and happy holiday season!!

Upcoming Events

- ★ The Pre-K 3 & Pre-K 4 classes will be doing holiday shopping on December 12th & 13th. A letter with more information will be handed out in the beginning of this month.
- ★ Wear a Christmas sweater on Friday, December 2nd for

UGLY CHRISTMAS SWEATER DAY!

- Friday, December 9th is **Grinch**Day! Wear green or dress up as
 your favorite Grinch character!
 We will be having lots of fun with
 many crafts and activities, and of
 course reading "The Grinch!"
- Polar Express Day is Friday, December 16th! Wear your favorite holiday pajamas!
- ★ The center will be closed on December 26th & 27th! Merry Christmas!
- ★ The center will be closed Monday January 2nd for New Years!

Star Teacher!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month, Miss Mackenzie from our Ward Road location. Miss Mackenzie has been with Bunny Bunch for almost 2 years now and has been an incredible asset since. She is always on time and is always willing to help wherever needed. Miss Mackenzie has worked in all of our classrooms since starting, but has recently started working primarily with our infants and is doing a fantastic job! She is always so calm and gentle and always makes sure the needs of the children are always met right away. She has a fun and playful personality that all the kiddos love! They always get so happy when they see Miss Mackenzie come into the building. Miss Mackenzie does a great job with cleaning, organizing and always makes sure that the center is ready for a new day at the end of every night. She is extremely reliable and is always willing to come in early or stay late to help out. Miss Mackenzie's dedication, patience and love for the children does not go unnoticed. We appreciate all of Miss Mackenzie's hard work and we cannot thank her enough for all that she does. Congratulations Miss Mackenzie! We love you!!!

Happy Birthday!!!

This month we would like to wish Mae, Conrad and Natalie a Very happy 1st birthday, Lily and Rebecca a Very happy 4th birthday, and Henry and Spencer, a Very happy 5th birthday! We would also like to wish Miss Geniene, Miss Amy, Miss Anna and Miss Caroline a Very happy birthday this month! We hope you all have a wonderful day!!





Star Students!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teacher will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be available to the children at the beginning of each month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, and other STAR qualities!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

INFANTS: Grace TODDLERS: Peyton

PRE-K3; Aria & Jack

PRE-K 4; Charlotte Deacon & Calvin

NEWS December

Our theme this month is

A Snowy Christmas!







Happy Holidays from the Infant Room! As we welcome the month of December, we get ready for a fun month of celebration! The babies will be busy throughout the month preparing for the holidays with lots of fun and hands-on crafts and activities, such as reindeer footprints, painting Christmas trees with green jello, and gluing cottonballs to make a Santa! Along with these fun activities, the babies will be reading Christmas stories, learning new songs, and dancing to Christmas music! They will also be working hard on making gifts for their families! We are looking forward to a fun and exciting month in the Infant Room!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO

MAE, CONRAD, & NATALIE

WHO TURN

1 THIS MONTH!!



IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS:

- Don't forget to label all bottles, sippy cups, pacifiers, and any other items your child brings in with their first & last name. Thanks!
- Friday, December 2nd is Ugly Sweater Day!
- Dress up for Grinch Day on Friday,
 December 9th!
- We're excited to once again be having our "Polar Express Day!"
 Wear your favorite holiday pajamas on Friday, December 16th!
- Our class Christmas party will be Thursday, December 22nd! Don't forget to bring a book for the book exchange!



Infant Star Of The Month!



Grace is our happy and adorable Infant Star of the Month who is spreading lots of holiday cheer! Grace always comes in with a big smile that lights up the room and is always excited to see all of her friends. She has so much fun each and every day and is truly a joy to have here with us at Bunny Bunch. All of her teachers adore her and all of her friends love to play with her. Grace is such a sweet and loving little girl who plays and shares so nicely. She is also becoming more independent and is very bright and curious. She has mastered walking and loves to explore the room, she especially loves to look out the window and watch the big kids on the playground. She is also starting to feed herself with a spoon during meals. Grace is always excited to try something new! This little cutie is happiest when listening to songs, dancing, and doing Circle Time! She also loves to be silly and make her teachers laugh and smile. Grace is such a beautiful, sweet, lovable, fun, and wonderful little girl and we are excited to continue to watch her learn and grow!

Congratulations Grace!! We love you!!!

TODDLER December

Our theme this month is

HOLIDAY FUN!







As the weather gets colder and the snow starts to fall. December will bring happy holiday for all! Our weekly themes, "Celebrations," "Christmas Fun," "Merry Christmas," and "Celebrating New Years" are sure to keep the toddlers busy this month! The children are going to have lots of fun as they prepare for the upcoming holiday with so many cretive crafts and hands-on activities! There will be lots of Christmas cheer in this toddler room!

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS:

- Don't forget to label all sippy cups, blankets, and any other items your child brings in with their first & last name. Thanks!
- Dress up for Grinch Day on Friday, December 9th!
- Friday, December 2nd is Ualy Sweater Day!
- We're excited to once again be having our "Polar Express Day!" Wear your favorite holiday pajamas on Friday, December 16th!
- Our class Christmas party will be Thursday, December 22nd! Don't forget to bring a book for the book exchange!



Toddler Star Of The Month!



Our Toddler Room Star of the Month, *Peytons*, is definitely on Santa's nice list this year! Peyton started with Bunny Bunch a few months ago and instantly became an important part of our toddler class! She is such a sweet and loving little girl who brings nothing but joy to the room. She is always full of smiles and her teachers and friends are always so happy to see her! She adjusted to her new classroom so well and has not stopped impressing us! She is such a bright and hard working little girl who loves to learn new things. Peyton can talk very well and participates a ton during Circle Time each morning. She knows her shapes, numbers, and colors already! She even loves to be Miss Corinne's helper and help her friends learn during Circle Time. Peyton has such a big heart and it shows in the way she interacts with others. She is a great helper, she plays and shares so nicely with everyone, and she is always including all of her friends when she plays. She is truly such a sweetheart! Peyton has been having the best time, she loves to play pretend in the kitchen center, ride the little bikes outside on the playground, and she loves to play with all of the toys with her teachers and friends. We are so proud of how well this beautiful, bright, and sweet little girl is doing! Congratulations Peyton!! We love you!!!

NEWS December



Our theme this month is

COUNTDOWN TO CHRISTMAS!







The stockings will be hung in our windows with care, waiting for Santa Claus soon to be here! Happy faces, busy hands-painting, wrapping presents, and coloring, singing voices, and holiday music are just a few of the sights and sounds of December in our Pre-K 3 class. As we begin to experience cold, snowy days and anticipate the arrival of winter, we will also be learning about "Holidays Around The World." The children will be doing lots of fun crafts and activities as they learn about Kwanzaa and Hanukkah traditions. The week of "Holiday Art" and "Here Comes Christmas" will be filled with stories, songs, and holiday crafts. During the last week, "Winter and a New Year," activities will center around the arrival of a new season and the new year! We know that this pre-k class will have a wonderful month preparing for the holidays!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO

LILY & REBECCA

WHO TURN 3 THIS MONTH!!



IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS:

- Holiday shopping will be December 12th & 13th!
- Friday, December 2nd is Ugly Sweater Day!
- Dress up for Grinch Day on Friday, December 9th!
- We're excited to once again be having our "Polar Express Day!" Wear your favorite holiday pajamas on Friday, December 16th!
- Our class Christmas party will be Thursday, December 22nd! Don't forget to bring a book for the book exchange!



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month!



You know Dasher and Dancer, and Prancer and... Aria! She is our beautiful, fun-loving, and bright Pre-K 3 Star of the Month! Aria has been having the best time in the Pre-K 3 Room and is always full of smiles and giggles. She has always brought so much joy to each room she is in! She loves to make others laugh with the funny things she says and does, and you can always count on her to make everyone smile. Aria is known and loved by everyone, all of her friends all love being around her and she makes sure everyone is always having fun! Aria is also very sweet and she has a kind heart. She truly cares about others and is very friendly and loving. She loves to help her teachers out and is a great cleaner when it is time to pick up from centers and playtime! Aria is becoming more independent in her classroom and is very bright and hard working. She loves to learn new things and is always full of smiles during centers! She has the best time being creative and playing dress up, and she loves to show us her awesome dance moves while she sings and dances to music with all of her friends. We are very proud of Aria for being a great friend, always helping others, and for her love of learning! We cannot wait to see what she does next! Congratulations Aria!! We love you!!!

Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month!



"Ho, Ho, Ho" Santa is on his way and ready to say "Great Job" to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Jack! This happy, kind, and friendly young man has been really impressing his teachers with all of the wonderful things he has been doing! Jack has been having a great time learning new things and is such a hard worker. He really enjoys Circle Time in the morning and has been participating more and more. He also loves doing centers and is such a hard worker. Not only is Jack very bright but he is fun-loving and very sweet. Jack gets along with absolutely everyone and is loved by all of his teachers and friends! He is very caring and is one of the best at sharing with others! You can always count on him to include others during playtime and to always be laughing and having fun! Jack LOVES to have dance parties on the rug with all of his friends, he has the best dance moves and is always so excited when the music goes on! He also loves to listen to stories, play soccer and run around outside, and play with all of the toy trucks and cars. This happy boy is always brightening the room with his sweet smile. We are so proud of how hard Jack has been working and how much he has been participating during the day. We are excited to continue to watch him learn and grow! Congratulations Jack!! We love you!!!

PRE-K4 December December

Our theme this month is

LET'S CELEBRATE!







'Tis the season...especially in the Pre-K 4 Room! In November we spent a lot of time remembering the things we are thankful for as well as learning about Thanksgiving. The class is now ready for December as they are starting to celebrate Christmas and the winter season. "Holidays Around The World," "Santa's Workshop," "Oh Deer, Christmas Is Near," and "Christmas Fun" are our weekly themes this month as the children stay busy preparing for the upcoming holiday! Candy cane writing, reindeer crafts, painting with bows, and making a class book about being elves are just a few of the super fun activities we will be doing this month. The children will also be continuing to work on their letters, vocabulary, and other learning skills with fun holiday activities. We will end this fun month with "Countdown To New Years!" Our classroom also has a special visitor this month from the North Pole! Our elf "Belle" is here to help us keep the Christmas spirit in our classroom and bring lots of fun! This classroom is sure to be full of holiday cheer all

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO

month long!

HENRY & SPENCER

WHO TURN 5 THIS MONTH!!



IMPORTANT NOTS & REMINDERS:

- Friday, December 2nd is Ugly Sweater Day!
- Dress up for Grinch Day on Friday,
 December 9th!
- Holiday shopping will be December 12th & 13th!
- We're excited to once again be having our "Polar Express Day!"
 Wear your favorite holiday pajamas on Friday, December 16th!
- Our class Christmas party will be Thursday, December 22nd! Don't forget to bring a book for the book exchange!



Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month!



Deacon was chosen as our Pre-K 4 Star of the Month for always having such a positive attitude! Deacon is a very friendly and happy young man who brightens up the classroom as soon as he arrives everyday. He is never anything but happy and full of smiles! Deacon has been doing such a wonderful job during class and is always so excited to learn new things. You can always find him with a huge smile during Circle Time where he loves to participate and learn new things. Deacon also loves to do centers and is always up for whatever task he is given. He is working hard on learning his letters and numbers, he does great with drawing, and is having fun practicing his writing each day! Deacon works hard during class and we love how proud he gets when he completes a task or answers a question, he always does the best victory dance! Deacon truly brings so much joy to the classroom. He has made so many new friends this year and it is no surprise, seeing how friendly and fun he is. He has the best time playing with all of his buddies while building with blocks or playing pretend in the kitchen. Deacon plays and shares so nicely with everyone. We are so happy to have this handsome, kind, hard working, and fun young man in our class. We know that he will continue to have so much fun preparing for Kindergarten! Congratulations Deacon!! We love you!!!

Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month!



Charlotte was chosen as our Pre-K 4 Star of the Month for her eagerness to learn on a daily basis! Charlotte is such a sweet and happy young lady who comes to school each day ready to learn and have fun. She is never anything but happy and is always so excited to see what we will be doing during class. Every morning during Circle Time Charlotte is an amazing listener and she participates a lot, with a big smile of course! She is always eager to get into centers where she works so hard. She has been impressing us with all that she knows and how much she loves to learn. She is working hard on writing her name independently, she is great with her letters and numbers, and is a super star at rhyming! Charlotte loves to practice writing in her writing notebook and in our dry erase center. She also loves to do all of the fun crafts each day and does a great job creating something beautiful! Charlotte is always in such a good mood and is always having so much fun. She loves to be with her friends during centers and is so sweet, kind, caring, and loving to everyone. She plays and shares so sweetly with others and is a great helper to her teachers. We cannot say enough good things about this beautiful, bright, hard working, polite, and super sweet young lady! We are excited to continue to have a great school year with her and know that she will continue to impress us! Congratulations Charlotte!! We love you!!!

Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month!



Calvin was chosen as our Pre-K 4 Star of the Month for his constant good behavior! Calvin has all of the qualities that make up a great role model! He is kind, polite, helpful, respectful, hard working, happy, and a wonderful listener! There are only great things that we have to say about this handsome and sweet young man. He quickly adjusted to his new classroom this year and quickly impressed us. Calvin is always ready for Circle Time and has been participating more and more each day. He absolutely loves to do his work during centers and really takes his time, and it always turns out amazing. We love how proud he always is of his work and how hard he works. He has been doing really well with coloring and with drawing people. He has also been working hard when it comes to writing. Calvin is awesome with letters and numbers and is always excited when we play games to identify them. Calvin has such a positive attitude and is always full of smiles. His constant good mood and friendly and kind personality makes everyone love being around him. He is such a caring friend to others and always has fun playing with all of his friends. He has so much fun playing with the cars, building with the magnet tiles, and playing pretend in the kitchen center. Calvin is doing such a wonderful job in class and we know that he will continue to be a star! Congratulations Calvin!! We love you!!!